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Rules Committee,

As a gun owner and former member of the NRA I fully support HB2927, as a reasonable and
long overdue step toward reducing the firearms-inflicted casualties that plague our country. I
do not consider HB2927 an infringement on my right to keep and bear arms.

Henry Carlile 
hcarlile@spiritone.com 
7349 SE 30th Ave. 
Portland, Oregon 97202
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